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We are delighted to confirm that CEG and Henry Boot Developments have submitted a detailed Planning Application to develop 
a five unit industrial / logistics schemes on their 30 acre site in Mansfield.  
 
As designed the scheme will provide a five unit scheme totalling 430,500ft² configured in five units offering units from 30,000ft² 
to 150,000ft² in size.  
 
We are delighted to be working with M1 Agency and CPP on the scheme and would anticipate that units will be delivered Q1 
2024.  
 
The site is accessed directly from the A617 Mansfield and Ashfield Regeneration Route (MARR) and is well positioned to provide 
access to both Junction 28 and Junction 29 of the M1.  
 
For further information please contact John Proctor (johnp@fhp.co.uk) or Tim Gilbertson (tim@fhp.co.uk) for further 
information.  
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